
 

 

MEMO 
 
March 28, 2023 
 
To: Concordia University of Edmonton Faculty Association (CUEFA) 
 Attn: Glynis Price 
From: John Acheson, CUE Board Chair 
Re: Meeting Request 
 
Thank you for your communication of March 24, 2023 in which you requested that a “special”  
meeting between the CUEFA and the Board of Governors (or at least ten members of the Board) be 
convened to discuss “concerns” with the Board. I have considered your request and have 
determined that I will not call such a meeting.  
 
Thank you for your communication. 
 
 

 


